News story: DFID staff recognised in
Queen’s Birthday Honours

I congratulate all the DFID staff who have been recognised for their
contribution to international development.

Their awards reflect the important and life changing work being done across
the world by people in this department, sometimes in challenging
circumstances and dangerous environments.

The commitment and hard work of people like those honoured this year makes an
important contribution to the [Jtransformative power of UK aid across the
globe.
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